
 

APPROVED 

03/04/19 

Meeting Minutes of Regular Meeting of Hanover Board of Selectmen held at Town Hall on 

Friday, March 1, 2019 @ 8:00 AM. 
 

 

Present were Chairman Emmanuel Dockter, Vice-Chair John C. Tuzik, Selectmen: David Delaney, 

Jocelyn Keegan and John Barry.  Also present: Town Manager (TM) Joe Colangelo and Executive 

Assistant Ann Lee.    

 

At 8:06 a.m. Chairman Dockter opened the meeting.   

 

The Board conducted Town Counsel interviews in response to the Request for Proposals (RFP) 

(attached) that was issued in January 2019.  The interviews were conducted with Carolyn Murray 

and Gregg Corbo from KP Law; Cynthia Amara, David DeLuca and Peter Mello from Murphy 

Hesse Toomey & Lehane; and Kevin Feeley from Feeley & Brown, P.C.   At the conclusion of the 

interviews the Board discussed the information provided and voted to appoint the law firm of 

Feeley & Brown as Town Counsel and voted to have the Town Manager negotiate the details of the 

contract with Feeley & Brown and further voted to retain Attorney David DeLuca from Murphy 

Hesse Toomey & Lehane for Town tax title purposes.     

 

  

 

 

 

Meeting ended and adjourned at 11:41 AM.   

 

 

 

 

https://www.hanover-ma.gov/sites/hanoverma/files/uploads/1-22-19_-_approved_-_town_counsel_rfp_0.pdf

